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June 27, 1969

Mr. Thomas B. Gober

! 1542 Pineview Tersace, S. W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30311

Dear Mr. Gober:

May I acknowledge receipt of your letter of June 26
bringing to my attention certain conditions in the
Building Department.

I am having these charges investigated, and appreciate
your telling me about them.,

Sincerely,

Ivan Allen, Jr.
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